
 
 
Hello! 
We are excited to announce that we have the opportunity to work with Cherokee Nation on the 
Summer Nutrition EBT program.  Households that receive direct certification for Free/Reduced 
meals will have the opportunity to participate with USDA Summer Nutrition Program operated 
by Cherokee Nation Public Health.  As a school district we will be helping with student data 
verification and share this with the Cherokee Nation agency.  If you refuse, it will not affect any 
government assistance that you or your child may be currently receiving.  If you have questions 
regarding the project, please contact Cherokee Nation at 918-453-5257 or 918-453-5572. 
 
If your household does not wish to participate, please sign and return this form to the office by 
Friday, February 16, 2024. 
 
_______________________________________   _____________________________________                                                                                     
Print Student Name        Date of Birth                                 Print Student Name             Date of Birth 
 
 
______________________________________       _____________________________________                                                                                     
Print Student Name        Date of Birth                                 Print Student Name             Date of Birth 
 
 
______________________________________       _____________________________________                                                                                     
Print Student Name        Date of Birth                                 Print Student Name             Date of Birth 
 
 
 
By signing, I wish to OPT OUT of participating.  
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
       SIGN                       Print Name   DATE 

 

*Please update contact information with your school admin office.  
 
If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found 
online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form.  You may 
also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. 
Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 
690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA 
through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

 

http://www.ocio.usda.gov/sites/default/files/docs/2012/Complain_combined_6_8_12.pdf
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html
mailto:program.intake@usda.gov

